
Autumn Public Meeting : all welcome : Thurs 9 Nov

Cycling Plans 
in the new Councils

New Edinburgh and Lothians councils were elected in May 2017. 
Now they have settled in, what are their policies and plans for 

cycling as a form of transport?  Can they learn from each other? 
Can they work together on cross-boundary issues?

Hear and debate the issues with top councillors!
A particular opportunity for Lothians residents

 Edinburgh Cllr Lesley Macinnes  Transport and Environment 
Committee Convener

 East Lothian Cllr Norman Hampshire Cabinet Spokesperson for 
the Environment 

 Midlothian Cllr Russell Imrie Cabinet member, former 
SEStran chair

 West Lothian Jim Stewart Development and 
Transportation Manager

Four short talks, then audience QA 
and panel discussion ... chaired by 

Daisy Narayanan
Deputy Director, Sustrans Scotland

STARTS 7.30PM, DOORS OPEN 6.45, ENDS 9.30 
Augustine United Church, George IV Bridge, Edinburgh

For meeting tweeting use hashtag #SpokesMtg


